
Covid reactions:  Plan B

as from 10 December 2021


Mask wearing is now compulsory in church.


The Track and Trace system is back in 
operation: use EITHER the QR code on your 
smartphone, or register your name and 
telephone number with one of the Welcome 
Team.


Please continue to observe social distancing.


If you touch a service book or a Notice Sheet, 
please take it home with you.  The service 
book you can bring back for use next week.



